
Submitter: Betty Goldy 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3054 

 

Lebanon, Or 97355 

House and Homeless Commitee, 

This is in regards to House Bill 3054. 

I want to thank all our representatives 

for getting this bill to where it is today. 

When this bill is passed it will be 

lifting a huge financial burden from those 

of us who own our homes in manufactured 

Communities. 

Without this bill (3054) we would 

unfortunately be added to the homeless 

population in the very near future. For 

some it will be next year. If the process can be 

expedited it will be a blessing for those who 

are already struggling financially 

Prior to the sale of our 55+ community to a large 

Corporation in 2021, space rent was $525.00. We 

now pay 761.95, that is a diffrence of $211.95. I 

know that does not seem like a lange diffrence 

It is a huge burden when your fixed income 

is only $700.00 or a  $1000.00 a month. 

Thank you. Betty Goldy 


